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_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,      

 

Some of you were unable to attend the meeting last week to 

find out about mouse club in Foundation Stage 1 (FS1).  

It’s not too late to become involved. 
 

Mouse Club is a project designed to help parents and children with the 

transition from FS1 to Foundation Stage 2 (FS2).  

 

The next session will be on Wednesday 12th June at either 

10.30am or 1.00pm when each child will be given a mouse.  

During this time you will work with your child, to personalise 

their mouse by dressing it, or decorating it however they 

want. You can bring materials from home, but we will provide 

material, ribbons, buttons and glue etc. as well. Staff will be 

working with you to lend a helping hand. 

 

Their mouse will move with them to FS2, to help the transition run happily 

and smoothly. We will also be giving advice on how to help your child be 

ready for the move to FS2. 

 

The next dates for mouse club are:-  

 Wednesday 19th June at either 10.30am or 

1.00pm. 

 Wednesday 26th June at either 10.30am or 

1.00pm. 

 

If you have a problem attending these sessions, please speak to a member 

of staff. 

 

Regards, 

Catherine Lievesley and FS1 staff.           


